
Julie Morgan AM  
Deputy Minister for Health and Social Services 

13 November 2019 

Dear Julie, 

Children’s Rights Impact Assessments 

I am writing to you following the public scrutiny session of 6 November 2019 
where we discussed the Committee’s inquiry into children’s rights in Wales.  

During the session, in response to a question about Children’s Rights Impact 
Assessments (CRIAs), you outlined to the Committee how all CRIAs are made 
available to the public through the Welsh Government’s website and are also 
available upon request via a dedicated mailbox. This is in line with the Children’s 
Rights Scheme.   

However, to date the Committee has been unable to locate a list of completed 
CRIAs on the Welsh Government’s webpages.  

In light of the above, I would be grateful if you were able to provide the 
Committee with a full list of completed CRIAs by 27 November 2019.  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely,  

Lynne Neagle AM 
Chair 
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